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Friday 26th June 2020 

Crossdale News 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy reading our newsletter! 

Each class has a blog page where information for your child’s class will be shared; please ensure 

you subscribe to this by clicking the link at the top of the page. If you aren’t receiving notifications 

of blog entries, please check that you are subscribed to the blog page, or email your child’s class 

teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with home learning activities, or things that 

have been happening in your child’s class, as well as a way of us communicating important 

information to you. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr. Cresswell, Mrs. Westie & Miss Seedhouse 

 
  

More Bubbles starting soon! 
The children in school have continued to work hard in their 

bubbles over the last few weeks.  

We are looking forward to welcoming more children back into 

school and the information for when classes are returning can be 

found on the school website: 
https://www.crossdaleschool.com/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=2623 

 

If you have any questions at all about your child / children 

returning to school, please don’t hesitate to contact us either by 

phone or email.  

 

Teachers will continue to blog learning mats each week, but for 

those children who have some time in school, this may now look 

slightly different in order to show you what is happening in school 

and what you can do to support your child’s learning at home.  

We hope that these overviews provide a clear outline of the work 

your child is set. Remember that the class emails can be used for 

any questions regarding work.  
 

https://www.crossdaleschool.com/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=2623
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Fun on the Field for Y3 and Y4 
In order to offer more time in school to our Year 3 and 4 pupils, we 

have arranged some additional sessions over the next four weeks. 

Take a look on the Year 3 or 4 blog page for more information: 
https://www.crossdaleschool.com/blog/?pid=6&nid=4&storyid=2644  
 

 

Pupil Check-in 
Thank you to those of you who have been emailing the class email accounts 

to share things your child / children have been doing at home.  Teachers 

have really enjoyed seeing what the children have been up to!   

 

Please keep in touch with us using these email addresses over the rest of this 

term. 

 

apple-teachers@crossdale.notts.sch.uk  cedar-teachers@crossdale.notts.sch.uk 

cherry-teachers@crossdale.notts.sch.uk  lime-teachers@crossdale.notts.sch.uk 

maple-teachers@crossdale.notts.sch.uk  monkeypuzzle-

teachers@crossdale.notts.sch.uk 

pine-teachers@crossdale.notts.sch.uk 

 

 

Keeping our children safe 
Please take a look at the safeguarding blog on the school website: 

https://www.crossdaleschool.com/blog/?pid=6&nid=18  
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